
 
                                                        

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
13 July 2020 
 
RE: NuGenA (Nurse led Genetic counselling in improving awareness and prevention of 
hereditary breast and ovarian cancers in India) 
 
I am delighted to share this statement of support on behalf of the World Ovarian Cancer 
Coalition for the above research proposal. This study tackles an important challenge in India 
relating to ovarian cancer awareness and uptake of genetic screening for at risk family 
members.  
 
We will be happy to facilitate wider patient public involvement through our global network 
of ovarian cancer patient advocacy partners.  
 
Kind regards,  

 
 
Clara Mackay 
Executive Director 
World Ovarian Cancer Coalition 
 
cmackay@worldovariancancercoalition 
+1-902-981-6945 
 


